
 
 
      
 
 
 
TO: Honorable Select Board 
FR: Chilmark Planning Board  
RE: Proposed Zoning Bylaw Amendment 
DT: October 12, 2023 
 
Select Board: 
 
 The Planning Board, at a properly posted meeting on Tuesday, October 10, 2023, voted 
to initiate a process to amend the zoning bylaws: 
 
To make pickle ball courts a prohibited use rather than a specially permitted use. 
 
The appropriate placement of the bylaw within the zoning bylaws will be determined during the Public 
Hearing process. 
 
 The Planning Board respectfully requests the Select Board to submit this proposed 
zoning bylaw amendment to the Planning Board for review and public hearing within 14 days of 
receipt. 
 
        On behalf of the Planning Board, 
         
 
        Jennifer L. Christy, 

Administrative Assistant to 
        The Chilmark Planning Board 
         

C H I L M A R K  P L A N N I N G  B O A R D  
 

Rich Osnoss, Chair   Catherine Thompson    Ann Wallace        Peter Cook 
 

Janet Weidner  Hugh Weisman    Mitchell Posin 

TOWN OF CHILMARK, MASSACHUSETTS 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

401 MIDDLE ROAD 
POST OFFICE BOX 119 
CHILMARK, MA 02535 

508.645.2107 
508.645.2110 FAX 

 


